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Hi Lizbeth,
Can you process?
 
Thanks,
 
 

      

Jessica Gonzalez
Clerk of Boards
Planning Department 
1700 Convention Center Drive – 2nd Floor, Miami Beach, FL 33139
Tel: 305-673-7550 /  www.miamibeachfl.gov
It's easy being Green!  Please consider our environment before
printing this email.

 
 
 
 

From: condomail625@aol.com <condomail625@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2022 4:07 PM
To: PlanningAudioVisual <PlanningAudioVisual@miamibeachfl.gov>
Subject: HPB - Letters - HPB21-0495, 622 15th. Street
 

[ THIS MESSAGE COMES FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL - USE CAUTION WHEN REPLYING AND
OPENING LINKS OR ATTACHMENTS ]

Dear Historic Preservation Board,
 
We are 625 Espanola Way, Inc, a Condominium Association, located at 641Espanola Way, Miami Beach,
Fl. 33139.
 
Attached you will find letters and pictures from our association members expressing how we feel about
this proposed project, at 622 15th. Street, which is located right behind our building.  (HPB21-0495, 622
15th. Street).  We are totally against this project for the inconveniences and negative impact to our
community and our historic neighborhood in general.
 
We are looking forward to meeting you on the next HPB meeting, on Tuesday, April 12, 2022.  
 
Thank you very much for your kind attention this matter.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jorge Jerez - Board Member
625 Espanola Way, Inc.
Board of Directors 
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